
 
 

Call for Expressions of Interest - Probus Perth Management Committee 
 
The Management Committee is seeking a Vice-President for the 2023-24 year 
(September 2023 to September 2024).  The Vice-President serves a one-year term and 
then is expected to stand for election as President the following year and then one year 
as Past President, thus completing a three-year term.  
 
The Management Committee normally consists of a President, Vice-President, 
Secretary, Treasurer/Assistant Treasurer, Immediate Past President, Membership 
Coordinator, Special Events Coordinator, Speakers Committee Chair, Probian Editor 
and Webmaster.  The Vice-President shall normally perform the duties of the President 
in the absence of the President, and is responsible for scheduling the Personal 
Profile presentations. 
 
The success of Probus Perth is dependent on the volunteers who share their time and 
talents.  We are very fortunate to have a robust membership with many wonderful skills 
and experiences.  If you enjoy the Probus Perth experience and want to help it to 
continue to thrive, please consider sharing your expertise and put your name forward as 
a candidate for Vice President.  
  
The slate of nominees for the 2023-24 Management Committee is presented to the 
members at the June General Meeting and voted on at the Annual General Meeting 
(AGM) in September. 
 
The Management Committee meets approximately ten times a year and can meet in 
person or via Zoom.  
 
If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact me or any 
member of the Management Committee; we’d be happy to discuss. 
 
Please forward your Expression of Interest to me at past-president@probusperth.ca by 
May 12, 2023. 
 
Lois-Anne Brebner 
Chair of the Nominating Committee 
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